Special Election Announcement: Nominations and Voting for Treasurer Position.
Nominations: May 16-30, 2023 Election Period: June 1-22, 2023
Dear APPA Members,

We are thrilled to extend our warmest thanks and appreciation for your active participation in the recent APPA
elections. Your dedication and engagement have made this year's election a tremendous success, resulting in an
exceptional voter turnout. Your commitment to shaping the future of our organization is truly commendable.

Today, we write to inform you about an upcoming special election for the Treasurer position on the APPA Board of
Directors. Due to the withdrawal of the previously nominated and elected individual, as per APPA's constitution and
bylaws (Page 9, Section 4), it has become necessary to conduct this special election to fill the position.

Nominations for the Treasurer position will officially open on Tuesday, May 16, 2023, and will remain open through
May 30, 2023. We encourage all eligible members who meet the qualifications and possess the necessary
expertise to consider nominating themselves or other qualified individuals for this vital role.

Following the nomination period, the election period will commence on June 1, 2023, and conclude on June 22,
2023. During this time, APPA members will have the opportunity to cast their votes and help determine the next
Treasurer who will contribute to the financial stewardship of our organization.

We kindly request your active involvement in this special election process by considering nominations, participating
in the voting process, and encouraging your fellow members to do the same. Your engagement ensures that the
voices and perspectives of our diverse membership are represented in the leadership of APPA. Here is the link to
where you can nominate: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TreasurerNomination

We will provide detailed instructions and access voting platforms closer to the respective dates. Stay tuned for
further updates and announcements via our official communication channels.

Thank you once again for your continued support, dedication, and involvement in the American Probation and
Parole Association. Your commitment to advancing the field of community corrections is greatly valued and
appreciated.

Appreciatively,
APPA Staff
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